
The Quadra Weekly Briefing 

Looking Ahead 
 

• April 29 
o Rugby Away Game at Cloverdale 2:50-3:50pm 

• April 30 
o Cross Country Race at Lambrick Park 

• May 1 
o Early dismissal – 11:50am 
o Student-Led Conferences 

• May 2 
o Student-Led Conferences  
o Class Photos 

• May 7 
o Rugby Home Game vs. James Bay 3:15-4:15 
o Cross Country Race at UVic 

• May 8 
o French Rock Concert 

• May 10 
o Rugby Jamboree at Gordon Head Middle School 

• May 14 
o Kindergarten/Grade 1 Immunization Clinic 

• May 16 
o Grade 5 Transition Day 

• May 17 
o Pro-D no school 

• May 22 
o Welcome to Kindergarten Event 

• May 24 
o Track Jamboree at UVic 

• May 29 
o Kindergarten, 1/2 classes and strings Spring Concert 

• June 20  
o Grades 2/3, 2/4 and 4/5 Spring Concert 

 

 

If you have not signed up for student-led conferences, it’s not too late. Just click on the 
following link to book a time slot with your child’s teacher: 
https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/QuadraElementary@gvsd61.onmicrosoft.co
m/bookings/ 

 

 

https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/QuadraElementary@gvsd61.onmicrosoft.com/bookings/
https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/QuadraElementary@gvsd61.onmicrosoft.com/bookings/


Last week the Quadra Choir performed at the Greater Victoria Performing Arts Festival 
(GVPAF).  On the weekend they learned that they won an award and were invited in sing in 
the GVPAF Choral Highlights concert.  Congratulations Quadra Choir on your award and a 
wonderful performance last night as part of the Choral Highlights Concert.  We are so 
proud of you!  The Quadra choir meets as a club once a week at lunch recess in the music 
room and is open to students in grades 4 and 5.  Next year, stay tuned as we will be 
switching to early morning rehearsals once a week.  - Emily Pollet, Quadra Music Team 

 

This spring, we are offering the opportunity for students in Grades 4 and 5 to be evaluated 
for characteristics of giftedness. The Gifted Student Identification Process is intended to 
help identify the portion of the student population that may be designated as “Gifted” 
(approx. 3%). The overall identification process involves the completion of three surveys, 
as well as the OLSAT (Otis-Lennon School Ability Test), which will take place at school 
during school hours on May 9th. Families can request their child to be assessed. Please 
email Tara Poole to refer your child: tapoole@sd61.bc.ca. 
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